
Monitoring and Reporting 
At the Oslo round of Peace Talks in November 2002, UNICEF was given a mandate to 
monitor child rights violations of the ceasefire agreement. As part of this mandate 
UNICEF compiles and verifies data on child recruitment, as reported usually by family 
members, and makes this information available regularly to partners, working with them 
to advocate against child recruitment. 
According to UNICEF data-bases, as of 31 October, 2006, there are 1598 outstanding 
cases of under age recruitment by the LTTE. Of these, 649 are under the age of 18, and 
949 were recruited while under 18 but have now passed that age. 
UNICEF continuously checks its database on under age recruitment to ensure its 
accuracy. UNICEF only withdraws recruits from its database when it is able to verify 
their release through an official letter of release, or by establishing that the child is 
reunited with his or her parents. 
UNICEF estimates that its database only reflects a third of the actual number of children 
recruited. 
As of 31 October 2006 there are also 142 outstanding cases of under age recruitment 
by the Karuna group, all of them boys. 


